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We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land and pay our  respects to Elders past, 

present and future. Newsletter Term 2 Week 8 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER 
Students have been sent home with envelopes for school photos. The photographer will be at 

Goulburn South on Wednesday 4th July. Please ensure that your child has an envelope on the 

day. We are holding student envelopes at the office for those who bring them in before the 4th 

July. If you have siblings at the school and wish for them to be photographed together, we have 

sibling envelopes available. 

It is also requested that students wear their full school uniform and black shoes where  possible. 

NAIDOC WEEK 8—15 July 
Under the theme—Because of Her, We Can! - NAIDOC Week 2018 will be held nationally from 

Sunday 8 July and continue through to Sunday 15 July. 

Goulburn South will celebrate NAIDOC Week on the last day of Term 2, Friday 6th July. We       

encourage parents and carers to join us. 

11.30am NAIDOC Assembly 

12.10pm Sausage Sizzle Lunch ($2.00 each) 

12.35-1.45pm NAIDOC Indigenous Games Tabloid 

Invitations will be sent home with students closer to the date. 

Data on school students with disability 

The annual Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability 

(NCCD) collects information about Australian school students who receive an              

adjustment to address disability. 

Nationally consistent information on students in Australian schools receiving adjustments 

for disability enables schools, education authorities, and governments to better            

understand the needs of students with disability and how they can be best supported at 

school. For more information please use link below: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/disability-learning-and-support/

personalised-support-for-learning/national-disability-data-collection 



Remember to keep in touch with what is happening at school with the Skool bag App. Search 

“Goulburn South Public School” to find it. Download it  today, it’s FREE! 

This Term K-6B have been learning about information texts. Each week we investigate a 

different country or continent and research the different animals they have. We have 

learned how to summarise our information using dot points. Our visual arts lessons link in 

with the country that we are investigating. We enjoyed learning about China and      

Pandas. This week we are travelling to South America.  

Ms Bosevski  

The Choir have been busy practicing for this years Goulburn Community of Schools 

(GCOPS) concert. Choir members have shown their dedication by practicing in their 

play times. We appreciate your commitment and enthusiasm. Thank you to the girls who 

tried out for the soloist part. You all did a fantastic job and we are very proud of your   

efforts. The GCOPS concert will be held on the evening of Thursday 2nd August. It will be 

a fantastic night and hope to see you all there! We will notify you when tickets become 

available to purchase.  

Ms Bosevski & Ms Gay 

K/1G have been working on their flexible thinking during Targeted Early Numeracy       

lessons. We have been working on counting backwards and identifying the number    

before to help us solve number problems during subtraction.  

Keep up the hard work K/1G 

Miss Gay 



LOST PROPERTY 

Parents and carers, if your child is missing an item of clothing, lunch box or drink bottle it 

could be sitting in our growing pile of lost property located at the office. Most of the 

items are unnamed so we are unable to find owners and return. If your child has lost an 

item please come to the office. 

Celebrating our Success 

  Positive Behaviours for Learning 

Class of the Week      

 

Student of the Week   HUME  

 

       MEEHAN  

 

       OXLEY  

 

House Competition Winner  OXLEY 

 

Cheeky Monkey 

Hall Closure 

As mentioned in our previous newsletter we have closed the hall for repairs. As a result 

their will be no assemblies till further notice. 

Peer Support 

The students are now into Week 6 of Peer Support. The students have reflected on the 

skills they have learnt over the past few sessions. These include empathy, assertiveness, 

positive self talk, problem solving, perseverance and cooperation. Putting these skills into 

practice regularly will help students to be more resilient and adopt a more optimistic    

approach to life 

Head Lice 

We have been notified that there has been an outbreak of head lice in the school.  

Please check your children and treat accordingly. More information can be sourced 

online at: 

http://www.health.nsw.gov.au/environment/headlice/Pages/treatment.aspx 

Announcement: Term 3 Music Bus Enrolments Now Open 

The Music Bus are now taking new student enrolments for Term 3. The program is open for all    

students from Kindy/Prep to 6. Running weekdays at school. The Music Bus have limited          

availability in Singing, Keyboard, Guitar, Drum and Ukulele and so it is advised to enrol asap.   

 The Music Bus is a wonderful music program that many of our students are already enjoying – a 

brilliant and cost-effective way for students to get fun and specialist music lessons without        

parents having to travel all over the area after school. Cost of lessons is only $16 per week 

(Drums $18). 

If you’re interested in your child having music lessons through The Music Bus, check out their 

website at www.themusicbus.com.au or call 1300 168 742 

https://themusicbus.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=340c02399f5a0e15f9b6d0678&id=d78494b5ee&e=db8111a0da


Upcoming Events 

Week 8 18/6 

 

19/6 20/6 21/6 22/6 

Week 9 25/6 26/6 27/6 P & C     

Meeting 6pm 

28/6 

Buzz Play 

29/6 

Yrs 4-6 Canberra        

Excursion  

Week 10 2/7 3/7 Kids on          

Keyboards   

Concert 

4/7 Whole School 

Photos 

5/7 6/7 VIP Day 

NIADOC—

Assembly & BBQ 

Lunch 

 

 

LAST DAY TERM 

TERM 3 

Week 1 

23/7 

STUDENTS RETURN 

24/7 25/7 26/7 27/7 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

IF YOUR CHILD IS SICK 

When your child is sick there are a number of ways to notify the school. 

Firstly you can call the school on 48212759 and speak to a staff member or leave a voice 

message. When your child returns to school please send written advise with reason. If 

your child has been absent for 2 or more days it is advised to have a doctors certificate.    

These notes are to be handed to the class teacher on the day of their return. The school 

can also be notified via the skool bag app. 

P & C News 

The P & C are holding their monthly meeting on Wednesday 27th June at 6pm.  

All parents and carers are welcome to attend. 

Yr 4—6 Canberra Excursion 

REMINDER—students who have paid for the Yr 4-6 Canberra Excursion need to return the 

second permission note to school no later than Friday 22nd June. The second note        

includes a visit to the Canberra National Museum. This has been included in the days    

excursion to Canberra. Parents needs to sign and return to school. 


